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Dear Sir 
Dear Sir,  
 
Application by Medworth CHP Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting 
Development Consent for the proposed Medworth Energy from Waste Combined 
Heat and Power Facility (“the Medworth EfW Facility”). 
 
I am writing on behalf of Cambridgeshire County Council (the Council) in response to the 
Secretary of State’s Request for Information on the Medworth EfW Facility, set out in a 
letter dated 10 January 2024.  
 
The Council wishes to update the Secretary of State regarding the Section 106, 111, and 
278 legal agreements, which were outstanding matters at the close of the Examination in 
August 2023. The Section 106 and Section 111 agreements have both been signed by 
all parties and completed. The Section 278 agreement has been agreed with the 
Applicant and is attached to the Section 106 agreement, to be signed and sealed as 
required, should consent be granted.   

 
For the avoidance of doubt, as of the date of this letter, the Council, as a local planning 
authority (LPA) for County matters and Minerals and Waste Planning, have not had any 
discussions with the Applicant regarding the potential opportunities for Combined Heat 
and Power and do not at this stage intend to do so.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this submission or require any further information, 
please contact planningdc@cambridgeshire.gov.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Frank Jordan 
Executive Director, Place and Sustainability 
Cambridgeshire County Council 

Our Ref: RFI.190124  
  Your Ref: EN010110   

  
 

 

  
 

Date: 19 January 2024 

Contact: Alice Tithecott 
E Mail: PlanningDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  

  
 
 
 

Place and Sustainability 
Frank Jordan 

Executive Director 
New Shire Hall, Emery Crescent 

Enterprise Campus, Alconbury Weald 
Huntingdon 
PE28 4YE 

 
 
 
 

 

John Wheadon 
Head of Energy Infrastructure Planning Delivery 
Department for Energy Security and Net Zero  
 
medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
By email only 
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